From:

Sent: 10 June 2015 12:34

To: Planning

Subject: Ref 2015/0735/P - 123 Arlington Road
Dear Sirs,

My name is Angela Maguire me and my husband who is terminally ill with a variety of
comorbidities live and own 121 Arlington Road and 123a Arlington Road. Ground floor and
basement.

Regarding the above plans | have concerns involving structural issues, privacy, noise and
disturbance to both ourselves and my tenant of 3 years in 123a.

Many years ago we were turned down by camden council for a similar construction based on the
weakness in the foundations. The terrace was then made grade 11 listed and that put a halt to all
further developments.

We would be grateful to have these matters addressed before planning is granted.

Thank you



